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8 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 7 – The Year Ahead - Information Evening 

I would like to invite you to the above-mentioned information evening on Tuesday 12 

September 2023 from 6.30pm until 8pm. 

The evening will consist of a presentation from both Mr Thomas (Assistant Headteacher) and 

I in the main hall from 6.30-7.15pm, where we will share key information regarding your child’s 

time at our school, including: 

• Reflecting upon the first week!  

• Routines and day-to-day processes… 

• The expectations we hold of all students at our school… 

• What students can expect of us… 

• Maximising learning and progress at home… 
 

This will then be followed with the opportunity for you to meet your child’s tutor from 7.15 until 

8pm in L – block classrooms. Please do make a note of your child’s tutor and the classroom 

that they will be in, from the table below: 

 

  

Tutor Staff Room 

 M1 Mr S Ragi L1 

 M2 Mrs S Blight L2 

 M3 Miss S Pepper L3 

 M4 Miss R Teale L4 

 M5 Mr J Nash * 

 E1 Mrs S Collins L5 

 E2 Dr L Dearman L6 

 E3 Miss K Wragg L8 

 E4 Mrs L Reardon-Morgan L9 
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*Mr Nash unfortunately is unavailable on the evening due to other commitments. He has pre-

recorded a video for parents/carers of students in his tutor which we will distribute to you.  

I will also be available in L10 for any questions you might have.  

Please note, this evening is a parent/carer only event, largely due to capacity within the main 

hall. We kindly request that your child(ren) remain at home, therefore.  

Should you wish to attend, please would you complete the reply link below by Monday 11 

September 2023. 

Year 7 - Information Evening - Reply Form 

I very much look forward to meeting you soon!  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Pringle 
Head of Year 7 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9MrKdhlv1rlPh1X9W-tDzWNUQVFTWVQ2OEtBNEJFME5YUjY3Q0VBOE9KTi4u

